
 

U.S. INfOIMATION SIIVICI 

THE FOREIGN SERVICE 
OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
American Embassy, 

The Hague, 
July 1, 1955. 

Dear Dr. Morales Carrion: 

You will have received Mr. Ronhovde's 

letter and may I add to it warm welcome of the 

United States Information Service to The Hague . 

If there is any way in which I can be of assistance, 

please do not hesitat e to let me know. My home 

telephone number is Wassenaar 9691. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Li1h~~.(~ 
Direc tor 

United States Information Service 

Dr. Arturo Morales Carrion, 
c/o Hotel Wittebrug, 

The Hague. 


